
  

 

 

JEANNE SHAHEEN 
       NEW HAMPSHIRE  

SUITE SH-506 

HART BUILDING 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510 

(202) 224-2841 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510 

May 12, 2022 

 

The Honorable Patrick Leahy The Honorable Richard Shelby 

Chairman Vice Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations 

United States Senate United States Senate 

S-128, The Capitol S-128, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Chris Van Hollen The Honorable Cindy Hyde-Smith 

Chairman Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Financial Services Subcommittee on Financial Services 

and General Government and General Government 

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations 

United States Senate United States Senate 

Washington, D.C. 20510 Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

 

Dear Chairman Leahy, Vice Chairman Shelby, Chairman Van Hollen and Ranking Member 

Hyde-Smith: 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the 

congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2023 

Subcommittee on Financial Services and General Government Appropriations Bill, consistent 

with the requirements of paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Jeanne Shaheen 

United States Senator 

 



Shaheen, Jeanne(D-NH) Financial Services and General Government
Congressionally Directed Spending Requests

Recipient
Name Project Purpose Project

Location
Amount

Requested
($000)

University
of New
Hampshire

With this proposed infusion of additional federal funding, the New Hampshire
Small Business Development Center (NH SBDC) located at UNH will be able to
continue the extremely popular and practical cyber security review program for
New Hampshire’s small businesses and expand the number of businesses and
analytic services offered by the UNH Center for Business Analytics and NH
SBDC through the proposed Small Business Technology Transformation
Initiative (STTI). The STTI will help small businesses transform their operations
through innovation, digitization and automation. 

Durham
NH

$375

Plymouth
State
University

Plymouth State University (PSU) seeks funding to retrofit Hyde Hall’s
Innovation and Entrepreneurship Center to allow for more collaboration and
community focused space to build more local business partnerships. With the
funding for this project, PSU will be able to expand their community work with
Lakes Region and North Country businesses through cluster learning which
provides hands-on, real-world experience for PSU students to ensure graduates
are ready to participate in the workforce, understand the nuances of working
with a broad group of people, and make a positive difference in the state’s
economy and, ultimately, uplift demographics. 

Statewide
NH

$2,970
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